As of February 8, 2024, all members of the 2024 Parish Council as well as all
persons engaged in programs ministering to the youth of

St. Katherine Greek Orthodox Church

Chandler, Arizona

have successfully completed the training and background screening prescribed in

accordance with the Policies for the Safety of Children and Youth (endorsed by the

Holy Eparchial Synod and unanimously approved by the 44th Biennial Clergy-Laity
Congress of the Archdiocese. July 2018 - Boston, MA)
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J ng Vasilatos
Parish Youth Safety Administrator




